JAKE L. HAMON
DIL PRODUECER
908 VAUGHN BUILDING

MIDLAND, TEXAS
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State of New Mexico 0iL CONSERVﬁpnn
0il Conservation Commission HOBES'N-MJ COMNL
Box 2088 » NoM,

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Attn: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Gentlemen:

Enclosed are three copies of Form C-108 and Diagrammatic Sketch

of Proposed Completion for our Jake L. Hamon No. 1 State B-2330.
Plats and logs for this well are already in your file. On August
12, 1969, you granted Administrative Order No. SWD-105 on this
same well for injection of salt water into the Lower San Andres.
On September 18, 1969, you granted Administrative Order No. SWD-
105 Amended for injection into the Pennsylvanian formation between
10,492' and 10,620'. Since that time this zone has been used

for disposal. However, it is taking extremely high pressures

to inject into this interval.

We, therefore, propose to drill out cement plug below this zone,
deepen the well from its present total depth of 13,055' to 13,100°',
and inject through combination of perforations and open hole for

a total interval of from 10,492' to 13,100',

This well was originally drilled to the Devonian section and on
drill stem test recovered 60' of oil and 880' of salt water. It
was thus proven that the zone was not productive. We do not
believe that injection into this zone could in any way be harmful
to the Shoebar, East Devonian Field, and might perhaps even be

of some benefit from the standpoint of pressure maintance.

We, therefore, request that Administrative Order No. SWD~105 Amended
be further amended for injection as stated above. Please notify

me of your decision by telephone at 915/682-5218. Thank you forxr
your prompt consideration of this matter. .

Yours very truly,
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cc: Chester Phillips
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